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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members  

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 

DATE:  July 26, 2023 

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, August 2, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

Review and take possible action:  No Parking on the north side of Hill Street between N. 4th to Highland 

Avenue 

BACKGROUND:  

Review and take possible action:  No Parking on the north side of Hill Street between N. 4th to Highland 

Avenue:  As this portion of street is to be pavement marked this construction season, Engineering is bringing 

this topic forward for the following concern:  A portion is signed NO PARKING between Hus Dr. and 350’ west 

of Highland Av.  However, this section of street is not included in City ordinance 500 – 9, Parking Prohibited in 

Specified places.   

Generally speaking, the north/south stretch of Hill St. is 35’ back to back of curb, the east/west portion of Hill 

Street is 33’ back to back curb.  City requires 35’ back to back of curb for parking on both sides of the street in 

residential neighborhoods.  The north portion meets the requirements; however, it is signed NO PARKING. 

Engineering is asking the Committee discuss and make a determination so it knows how to move forward with 

pavement marking.  Depending on the Committee weighs in will determine where the stripe marks are placed. 

 

Attachments: 

- Site Map 
 

 

 


